Kirsty Williams AS/MS Y Gweinidog Addysg Minister for Education



Our ref: MA/KW/3976/20

Lynne Neagle MS
Chair of Children, Young People and Education Committee

9 December 2020

Dear Lynne,

I would like to thank the Children, Young People and Education Committee for their scrutiny of the Curriculum and Assessment (Wales) Bill during Stage 1 and for the report which was published on 4 December 2020.

I will set out responses to the Committee's recommendations in Plenary during the General Principles debate.

During the debate I will also be setting out my response to the Finance Committee and the Legislation, Justice and Constitution Committee Stage 1 reports on the Bill. I have copied this letter to both Committee Chairs.

I look forward to continuing to work with Members as the Bill progresses through the Senedd process.

Yours sincerely

Kirsty Williams AS/MS
Y Gweinidog Addysg
Minister for Education

Canolfan Cyswllt Cyntaf / First Point of Contact Centre: 0300 0604400

Gohebiaeth.Kirsty.Williams@llyw.cymru Correspondence.Kirsty.Williams@gov.wales

Bae Caerdydd • Cardiff Bay Caerdydd • Cardiff CF99 1SN